
Year: Year 7

Date: 7 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

GEG071A Quiz 1 - 10 questions Multiple choice

GEG071S Quiz 1 - 10 questions Multiple choice

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 8 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 9 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 10 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 11 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 12 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 13 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 14 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 15 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 16 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 17 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 18 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 19 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

GEG071A Quiz 2 - 10 questions Multiple choice

GEG071S Quiz 2 - 10 questions Multiple choice

MED071A Production Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 20 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 21 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 22 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 23 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 24 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 25 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 26 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 27 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Exam - MAT07 (60 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MAT071B Unit 1 Exam - MAT07 (60 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MAT071C Unit 1 Exam - MAT07 (60 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MAT071S Unit 1 Exam - MAT07 (60 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MAT071X Unit 1 Exam - MAT07 (60 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

SCI071A Unit 1 Examination (Part 1) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

SCI071B Unit 1 Examination (Part 1) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

SCI071C Unit 1 Examination (Part 1) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

SCI071S Unit 1 Examination (Part 1) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

SCI071X Unit 1 Examination (Part 1) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

Date: 28 Feb 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 1 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 2 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 3 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

HIS071A Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

HIS071B Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

MED071A Production Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 4 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

HIS071A Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

HIS071B Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 5 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

HIS071A Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

HIS071B Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 6 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

HIS071A Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

HIS071B Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 7 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

ENG071A Unit 1: High School A New Beginning- written 
reflective journal entry (200-400 words)

Written

ENG071B Unit 1: High School A New Beginning- written 
reflective journal entry (200-400 words)

Written

ENG071C Unit 1: High School A New Beginning- written 
reflective journal entry (200-400 words)

Written

ENG071S Unit 1: High School A New Beginning- written 
reflective journal entry (200-400 words)

Written

HIS071A Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

HIS071B Ancient Eqypt Exam Exam/Test

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

TFD071A Practice smoothie cook Practical

Date: 8 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 9 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MED071A Production Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 10 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 11 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 12 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 13 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 14 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 15 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 16 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 17 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 18 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 19 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 20 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 21 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

GEG071A Liveabilty report - 300-400 words Portfolio

GEG071S Liveabilty report - 300-400 words Portfolio

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

TFD071A Final Smoothie cook Practical
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Year: Year 7

Date: 22 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 23 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 24 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 25 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MED071A Production Assignment/Project

Date: 26 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

ART071A Unit 1 Multiplicity 7A Project

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

DRA071A Improvisation Performance project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MUS071A Rock Composition Composition
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Year: Year 7

Date: 27 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

MAT071A Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071B Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071C Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071S Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

MAT071X Unit 1 Portfolio of evidence - MAT07 (In class 
tasks spread over 5 lessons)

Portfolio

SCI071A Unit 1 Examination (Part 2) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

SCI071B Unit 1 Examination (Part 2) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

SCI071C Unit 1 Examination (Part 2) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

SCI071S Unit 1 Examination (Part 2) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

SCI071X Unit 1 Examination (Part 2) - Biology (60 
Minutes + 5 Minutes Perusal)

Examination

Date: 28 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DAT071A T1 Unit 1 - Prosthetics - Folio and practical - 200 
- 300 words

Project

DIG071A Unit 1 - Digital Technologies: Game Creation 
(200-300 Words + Digital Solution)

Project

GEG071A Liveabilty product - 200 words Product

GEG071S Liveabilty product - 200 words Product

HPE071A U1: Identities- Managing Emotions Portfolio

HPE071B U1: Identities- Managing Emotions Portfolio

HPE071C U1: Identities- Managing Emotions Portfolio

Date: 29 Mar 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

TFF071A Maximising animal production - 200-400 words 
plus representations

Portfolio

Date: 4 Apr 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

HIS071A Business Assignment Assignment/Project

HIS071B Business Assignment Assignment/Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 22 May 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 Exam - MAT07 (30 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MAT071B Unit 2 Exam - MAT07 (30 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MAT071C Unit 2 Exam - MAT07 (30 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MAT071S Unit 2 Exam - MAT07 (30 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

MAT071X Unit 2 Exam - MAT07 (30 min + 5 min perusal) Examination

Date: 6 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

ENG071S Unit 2: Imaginative Myths and Fairy Tales- 
written multimodal response (200-400 words)

Written

Date: 11 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

Date: 12 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

Date: 13 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

Date: 14 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 15 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

Date: 16 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

Date: 17 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

Date: 18 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

ART071A Unit 1 Multiplicity 7B Project

DRA071A Improvisation Performance project

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project
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Year: Year 7

Date: 19 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

MAT071A Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071B Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071C Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071S Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

MAT071X Unit 2 PSMT - MAT07 (In class, 5 lessons) Project

SCI071A Unit 2 Investigation - Chemistry (400-600 
Words)

Investigation

SCI071B Unit 2 Investigation - Chemistry (400-600 
Words)

Investigation

SCI071C Unit 2 Investigation - Chemistry (400-600 
Words)

Investigation

SCI071S Unit 2 Investigation - Chemistry (400-600 
Words)

Investigation

SCI071X Unit 2 Investigation - Chemistry (400-600 
Words)

Investigation

Date: 20 Jun 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

DAT071A T2 Unit 1 - Prosthetics - Folio and practical - 200 
- 300 words

Project

ENG071A Unit 2: Imaginative Myths and Fairy Tales- 
written multimodal response (200-400 words)

Written

ENG071B Unit 2: Imaginative Myths and Fairy Tales- 
written multimodal response (200-400 words)

Written

ENG071C Unit 2: Imaginative Myths and Fairy Tales- 
written multimodal response (200-400 words)

Written

GEG071A Water in Gordonvale - 400-600 words Report

GEG071S Water in Gordonvale - 400-600 words Report

HIS071A Deep Time Research Task Assignment/Project

HIS071B Deep Time Research Task Assignment/Project

HPE071A U2: Physical Activity Guidelines Portfolio

HPE071B U2: Physical Activity Guidelines Portfolio

HPE071C U2: Physical Activity Guidelines Portfolio

Date: 10 Sep 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

ART071A Unit 1 Multiplicity 7C Project

DRA071A Improvisation Performance project

Date: 3 Dec 2025

07 Class Assessment Task Assessment Type

ART071A Unit 1 Multiplicity 7D Project

DRA071A Improvisation Performance project
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